
 
 

        EUROPEAN BOXING CONFEDERATION 

EUBC 
Piazza Donegani 

Santa Maria degli Angeli – Assisi  

06081 Perugia, Italy 

 

 

Assisi, Italy 

 

September 27, 2022 

 

To: Lars Brovil 

 President 

 Danish Boxing Federation 

 

 

Dear President, 

Dear Danish Boxing Federation, 

 

Today with great sadness, we learned that our collegue Flemming Nissen passed away. Mr. Nissen 

was an important member of the IBA and EUBC for many years and we will always remember him 

as an excellent professional, great passionate of boxing and a really good man.  

 

On behalf of the European Boxing Confederation, please forward our deepest condolences to his 

family during this time of mourning.  

 

Sincerely,         

 
Dr. Ioannis Filippatos  

EUBC President 

 

 

 
Alexandr Egorov 

EUBC Secretary General 


